
 
Please note the feelings of this occupant of Tapestry since 2016, my husband and many 
of my neighbours, as quoted towards the end of  this article in The Observer  last 
weekend.    
 
Please preserve the current, much-loved space in the middle of Coal Drops Yard.  
 
Many thanks in advance, 
 
Jancis Robinson 


